
The NMBZ Holdings Board would like to advise members that Mr Benedict 
Chikwanha retires from the Board with effect from 31 December 2023. Mr 
Chikwanha retires after having served ten years on the board, nine of which 
he served as Board Chairman. The Board, Management and staff would like 
to thank Mr Benedict Chikwanha for his dedicated service and commitment 
to NMBZ Holdings Limited. The board wishes him well in his future endeavours.

By order of the Board

Violet Mutandwa
Company Secretary
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